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Via email: IRR.Minister@gov.bc.ca
murray.rankin. MLA@leg.bc.ca

April 28, 2022

The Honourable Murray Rankin, MLA

Minister of Indigenous Relations and Reconciliation
Oak Bay-Gordon Head

Room 323 Parliament Buildings

Victoria, BC V8V 1X4

Dear Minister Rankin:

RE: SOUND ATTENUATION — PATRICIA BAY HIGHWAY

On April 25, 2022, Saanich Council considered a memo from Councillor Brownoff dated
March 20, 2022 and passed the following resolution:

“That Council write the Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure to ask they re-
evaluate the sound impacts from the Patricia Bay Highway traffic to Saanich
residents in and around the Falaise Drive area and look to reduce these impacts
through sound attenuation techniques.”

A copy of the memo and an excerpt from the minutes is attached for information.

Sincerely
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ol Saanich Council
Brent Reems, CAO






